Deep River Fire Commission
57 Union Street
Deep River, CT 06417

July 12,2022

The July 11, 2022 meeting began at 7:00 with Budney, Lee, Berardis, Kerop, and David.
Clark was absent.

Minutes of the May 2, 2022 were accepted as written. Moved by Lee, 2™ Berardis.
Unan.

Berardis conducted the meeting for David.

Financial Statements looked good. Some accounts still have money, but the Water Hole
budget was limitly addressed.

Chief said new doors for Winthrop Station have been ordered. A Needs Assessment draft
should be available by the end of the month.

The Fire Boat has been repowered.

Kerop said the SCBA’s have been ordered.

The Deputy the State is reimbursing the Department for reporting to calls on the
Highway. The Fire Marshal will speak with Town Official to find how the
reimbursements will be handled.

Under Engineer’s report, Chief said the annual maintenance on the ladder truck has been
done. A few problems are being repaired. It should be back in service within a day.

Fire Marshal reports 30 calls in the last two months.

Activity Report was discussed.14 calls last month. Activity report was discussed.
Software has been set up, and members will soon learn the system.

The Deputy Fire Marshal is working at the 500 Building. And doing some inspections.

The Chairman asked if there was any schedule to check on maintenance on 20,000 tanks.
Budney said there are done once a year.

Under Old Business, Lee said the new truck is coming along well.




Under Other Business, Lee invited everyone to the picnic being held at Devitt’s Field on
July 31, 2022 at 1PM.

The Q classes are wrapping up.
The Deer rescue was also discussed.

This meeting adjourned at 7:30. Moved by Lee, 27 Clark. Unan.




